
 

 

 

 
December 16, 2016 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are excited to announce our revised Referral Program for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 
As you know, referrals made by current staff and families create a healthy growth in our community.  
We receive many referrals from families, staff and faculty, teachers from other schools, and diocesan 
priests that know of the amazing education and formation we provide to our students.   
 
Our Referral Program awards $500 for a new enrolled student in Junior Kindergarten through Grade 9 
and $750 for a new enrolled student in Clear Water Academy High School.  
 
This coming year we are adding a new element to our referral program. Students in Grades 7 to 12 can 
receive an award for referring a new student, encouraging them to grow their school. Our students can 
easily share the amazing experiences we provide and refer mission appropriate friends that will add to 
the culture of our school.   
 
It is our hope that our entire school community and our Calgary Diocese will help us continue to grow by 
sharing the incredible opportunity to attend Clear Water Academy and Clear Water Academy High 
School with other families, so that they too may experience the great joy and excellence that our 
Catholic School of Integral Formation® offers. 
 
 
God Bless, 
 
 
Mary Beth Manarey 
Admissions Director 
 

 


